Mindy Andis

From: Remi Bordelon

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:03 PM
To: Mindy Andis

Subject: FW:

From: Mari Riddile <maririddile@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:01 PM

To: Remi Bordelon <rbordelon@newcastlecolorado.org>
Subject:
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Hi Remy - Better late (while not quite) than never...here is my letter for the council for HPC.

February 28, 2023
Dear Mr. Mayor and Town Councilors,
I would very much like to continue as a member of the Historic Preservation Commission. HPC is doing

exciting things and | look forward to continuing with the Commission's work.
Very truly yours,
Mari Riddile



